
Easter Egg  

Competition 

 

Every year the PPSA purchase polystyrene eggs for every child in the 

school to take home over the Easter holidays to decorate. This year we 

are sending home a wooden egg to tie in with the eco-friendly school 

that we are. They can be decorated how the children wish. Simply 

coloured in or made into a scene.  

Over the years we have seen some eggcellent creations. What will you 

come up with?  

There will be two prizes per class to be won. You’ve got to be in it to win 

it!           

Please bring your entries to school on Tuesday 20th April for judging.  

 

 

Happy crafting from all the PPSA team!                                                                                                                         


